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First Federal Announces COVID-19 Nonprofit Support Grant 

 
McMinnville, OR – On Wednesday, April 22, First Federal announced the launch of the COVID-19 
Nonprofit Support Grant, which will provide grants to hard-hit nonprofits in the Yamhill County service 
area.  

First Federal will offer one-time assistance of up to $3,000 to organizations in need of programming 
funds, or that have had to cancel critical fundraising events and services. A short application is required. 
Organizations that provide services to children, food insecurity, emergency relief, crisis intervention, and 
healthcare will be given priority. 

“First Federal is and always will be committed to supporting our local community organizations,” said 
Jim Schlotfeldt, President and CEO. “While we do not know the full effects of COVID-19 we can be 
certain that the effects will be significant, particularly for the most vulnerable in our community.” 

Applications will be reviewed and approved in the order that they are received. This program will 
continue to accept applications until all funds have been distributed. Please visit 
www.firstfedweb.com/Community-Grants.aspx for guidelines, eligibility, and to apply. 

 
When First Federal was founded in 1922, they offered a new banking choice for Yamhill County 
residents. In the years since, they have grown in size, products, and services, but their commitment to 
their customers and community has remained the same. They aim to provide superior banking products 
and services, and to promote home ownership and business vitality by reinvesting in Yamhill County. For 
more information, visit www.FirstFedWeb.com 
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